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Dear Sir:
Warm Fraternal Greetings!

For years, the Noble House of Mu Kappa Phi National Exclusive Law Fraternity and Sorority
(MKP) has been an active advocate in extending assistance to law students by conducting law
reviews, orientations and other school-related activities. This time around, the Fraternity
aims to extend these aids to high school students in Sarangani Province by providing them a
venue and training to develop their oral English and critical thinking skills. With this, the
Noble House in partnership with the Office of the Vice Governor Jinkee J. Pacquiao, will be
~— — conducting a Province-wide Inter-high School Debate Tournament which will be dubbed as:
“1st Vice Governor Jinkee ]J. Pacquiao and Mu Kappa Phi Debate Cup”. We further intend
that this Debate Cup will be held annually, during the Munato Festival of the Province, to

provide a regular avenue for student-debaters to hone, further develop and enhance their
debating skills.

In view of the foregoing, the Noble House would also like to establish a partnership with the
Department of Education regarding this Debate Cup, V\hlceh/é the first of its kind in the
history of the Munato Festival. In line with this propose’ partnership with DepEd, the
undersigned is respectfully requesting that a Memorandum Order be issued by your Office
encouraging the different high schools in the Province of Sarangani to actively participate, by
fielding their respective high school debating team, in the said debate tournament. The
tournament will be held on 27 November 2014 at the SP Session Hall, Capitol Complex,
Alabel, Sarangani Province from 8 o’clock in the morning to 5 o'clock in the afternoon.
Further, on the same date but prior to the debate tournament proper, we will also give the
participants adequate training on debate techniques. For further information, you may call or
text the undersigned through his mobile phone no.: 09189658908.

We are looking forward for your favorable action on this matter and the same will be highly
appreciated. Thank you and more power.
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